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Merry Christmas and
Happy Holidays

from Blair Supply Corporation

This is our wish for you: peace of mind, prosperity through the
year, happiness that multiplies, health for you and yours, fun
around every corner, energy to chase your dreams,

Joy to fill your holidays!

"Uncle'" Bob Retires

Bob Blair calls it a day! On Friday December 13th Bob
officially retired as our Eastern NY Territory manager. Bob
pioneered the Capitol region for Blair Supply 24 years ago
and developed it into a strong and sustainable market
area. We at Blair Supply will miss “Uncle Bob” as well as
many of his loyal customers and friends in the industry.
We wish Bob and Marge a long, healthy and joyful
retirement

Thanks Bob

Holiday

Hours

Blair Supply will be
closed on
Wednesday,
December 25th,
Thursday,
December 26th,
Tuesday, December
31st, and
Wednesday,
January 1st
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Order today!!

Link to my Online Store

Industry Updates

Performance Contracting: A New Paradigm for Infrastructure
Improvement

Regulators Push For New Water Rate Structure

UN Report Investing in Water Could Yield $3 Trillion Annually

USDA Funding to Improve Water, Wastewater Infrastructure Across the
Nation

CONTACT US

MAIN OFFICE
785 Beahan Road
Rochester, NY 14624
Fax: 585-436-1907

Northeast
22320 Teal Drive
Watertown, NY 13601
315-788-4846
Southern Tier
8125 Kanona Road
Avoca, NY 14809
607-566-2214
Eastern Sales
Gansevoort, NY 12831
518-587-2114
Blairsupplyusa.com
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